
Tianjin
Scholarship

Watch the video to hear more
about this amazing opportunity

2026-27
CISS is working with our partners in Tianjin, China to offer current S6
learners the opportunity to study Mandarin at university in Tianjin for

one academic year from September 2026 - June 2027.  

Applications are open now.  Deadline: Friday 31 October 2025. 
Interviews will take place in Glasgow in early December

 Read the blog posts from
previous participants 

Watch Read

Think the Scholarship could be for you?
Find out more on our website

https://www.strath.ac.uk/humanities/confuciusinstituteforscotlandsschools/scholarship/cissalumni/scholarshipfilms/
https://www.strath.ac.uk/humanities/confuciusinstituteforscotlandsschools/scholarship/scholarshipblogs/
https://www.strath.ac.uk/humanities/confuciusinstituteforscotlandsschools/scholarship/

